


Hansen , Edward J . , EMNRD 

Subject: 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

From: Hansen, Edward J., EMNRD 
Tuesday, May 31, 2011 4:00 PM 
'Jason Henry' 
Leking, Geoffrey R, EMNRD; Jeffrey P Dann 
Plugging Report Approval - (1R-91) Plains South Mattix Sump Release Site 

Dear Mr. Henry: 

The New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (OCD) the reviewed the groundwater monitoring well plugging 
report, dated June 6, 2008 for the above-referenced site. The OCD hereby approves the report as fulfillment of 
the Remediation Plan, 1R-91. 

Also, please be advised that OCD approval of this report does not relieve the owner/operator of responsibility 
should operations pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, 
OCD approval does not relieve the owner/operator of responsibility for compliance with any OCD, federal, 
state, or local laws and/or regulations. 

If you have questions regarding this matter, please contact me at 505-476-3489. 

Edward J. Hansen 
Hydrologist 
Environmental Bureau 

From: Jason Henry [mailto:JHenry(5)paa[p.coml 
Sent: Friday, March 06, 2009 2:43 PM 
To: Hansen, Edward J., EMNRD 
Subject: Final site closure of Plains South Mattix Sump Site 

Pursuant to our conversation on January 28, 2009, Plains respectfully requests an email correspondence from 
you concurring with final closure of the South Mattix Sump Release Site (1R-0091). Plains received NMOCD 
authorization to implement final site closure activities during 2008. These activities were documented in a 
report (Completion of Final Closure Activities: Plugging and Abandonment of Monitoring Wells) submitted by 
Conestoga-Rovers, on behalf of Plains, during June 2008. 

Please contact me if you have any questions or need additional information. 

Thank you, 
Jason Henry 
Plains Pipeline 
575-441-1099 
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